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4th grade students had their gallery walk for their “What Bugs Me” Invention. There were 12
fourth graders selected to take their invention to Calmar for the Science and Engineering Fair on
March 7. Gallery Walk Slideshow

Fourth graders had their Agriculture Partner in Education, Joanne Tupper, come in and share
about pork production. Students were also able to pet the piglets.

Students celebrated Valentine’s Day with Valentine themed activities,  class parties, and passing
out treats.

We finished our FAST reading and math screeners and were able to look into that data today
during professional development. ISASP proctors also took their training certifications and are
now ready to go for their state assessments. 3rd and 4th grade students will take the ISASP in
April.

We have kicked off our elementary fundraiser! Local businesses have again shown their support
for our students with their donations. Students will begin selling their raffle tickets in the coming
weeks. We will have both $5 raffle tickets and $10 raffle tickets.

Kindergarten students took their field trip to Gallagher Bluedorn to see Pete the Cat. It was a fun
filled day for students, teachers, and parent volunteers.

We celebrated the 100th day of school! Our students participated in various activities revolving
around the number 100, Kindergarten did a 100 day fashion show, and we had the students share
100 reasons we love NHE.

The elementary school has a group of special education teachers who are participating in a book
study hosted by Keystone around the book Navigating Autism.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/16BCySU2bjPWYdAatlhx7RFOwrH7ogM7C/view?usp=sharing
https://youtu.be/yX3O75ZX5Bo

